
  

             

 

Dear Star Academy Parents, 
 

November Events: 
 On November 26th we are having 

a Star Academy Friendsgiving!  
You are welcomed to join us 
from 11:30am-12:30pm. If you 
have any questions or 
concerned please contact the 
office. Thank you! 

We are closed Thanksgiving Day! 

 
Friendly Reminders:  

 Please make sure to check your 
little ones mailbox and 
information board to stay 
updated. 

 Good News! We have a librarian 
that comes in every month to 
read and do some activities with 
our students!  
Thank you Ms. Dora! We are 
excited to have you!  
 

Director: Veronica 

E: veronicaj@staracademynv.com 

Office Manager: Treacy 

E: treacyg@staracademynv.com 

P: [702] 272-1717 
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Nov. 11th is Veterans Day  
“Veterans Day honors all members of 

the Armed Forces who served this 
country valiantly, and in a very big 

way. They served and fought to protect 
us, to keep our country safe, and to 

preserve our way of life.” - 
www.holidayinsights.com/other/veteran.htm 

  

Thank you to everyone who wore 
orange in participation of Unity day 

last month! 

 

 

Quote of the month: 

        
-UNKNOWN 

 

 


